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February 2022 
 
Email from B&NES: 
Bath and North East Somerset Council are now consulting on the ‘Journey to Net Zero’ transport 
plan. The plan identifies the transport measures that we are proposing for travel into, out of and 
around Bath in the short, medium and long term up to 2030.  
 
As part of this consultation we are keen to engage with all of the Parish Councils in our district and 
want to ensure we give you adequate opportunity to respond. Following recent requests we’re 
writing to let you know that we are extending the deadline by 2 weeks to 21st February for Parish 
Councils only to respond. Please send any comments and feedback on the plan before this date to 
this email address and we shall ensure it is included and taken into account alongside the other 
feedback received.  
 
For further information please find below a link to the online consultation for the Journey to Net 
Zero which includes an online questionnaire as well as a link to an opportunity to join us for a public 
webinar on 24th January at 6pm where you can learn more about the plan and ask any questions you 
may have. 
 
https://beta.bathnes.gov.uk/journey-net-zero-public-consultation-january-2022/journey-net-zero-
public-consultation-january-2022 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Bath and North East Somerset Council. 
 


